Dear Board of Supervisors,

I write to you today as a concerned business owner of Covelo in District 3. With the passage of the current cannabis ordinance, it stands to disqualify many members of our community from obtaining a cultivation permit due to zoning restrictions, setbacks, and sunset clause on many small parcel types.

Largely
My business is dependent on the cannabis community, as it is the driving economic force here in Covelo. I am very concerned for the cannabis farmers of Covelo.

I am in full support of an overlay for Covelo, and hope you will work to adopt some sort of exemption for our community. Otherwise, many farmers will be without an ability to stay in this town and will have to relocate. That will have lasting effects on the businesses that are here, the town itself and this is will not be good for the community as a whole. We are a unique town, comprised of many amazing individuals who care deeply about each other. Please help Covelo's cultivators have a path forward towards a commercial cannabis permit by offering some sort of exemption or overlay.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Owner of

Full Circle Trading Post Jessica Alvarado Po Box 248 Covelo, Ca, 95428